
Government of National Capital Territory of Delhi 
Directorate of Education: Right to Education Branch 

Room No. 252, Old Secretariat, Delhi-110054.  
No.DE.23 (37)/RTE/2022-23/ 2111 - 27- 

CIRCULAR 

A letter has been received from Sh. B.C. Narula, Senior Consultant, 
DCPCR regarding "DCPCR's Children First Journal on Children's Lives" 

inviting submissions in the form of write-ups or/and paintings from children' 
for its third Issue, on the theme 'Back to School and Outdoors: My 
experiences after 2 years of lockdown'. 

Accordingly, the Head of all the Govt./Unaided Recognised Private/Govt. 
aided schools of Delhi are hereby requested to apprise the students about the 
opportunity so that they may submit the write-ups and paintings to Hon'ble 
DCPCR. 

This issues with the prior approval of Worthy Director (Educati 
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0611012x'22,  

1. PA to Director of Education, Delhi. 
2. All Regional Directors/District DDEs/Heads of (Govt./Private/Govt. aided) Schools for 

compliance through website of Education Department. 
3. Incharge (IT Cell) to upload the circular on the website. 
4. Guard File. 
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Delhi Commission for Protection of Child Rights (DCPCR) 
Government of NCT of Delhi 

5th Floor, ISBT Building, Kashmiri Gate, Delhi-n0006 
Phone: 011-23862685/86 

Email- dcper@hotmail.com  

F. No. F6(12)/DCPCR/2021-22/CPPB/ I )S 10 2_ 	 Date2 /09/2022 

Director (Education) 
Government of NCT of Delhi 
Old Secretariat, Civil Lines 
Delhi- 110054 

Subject- Request to disseminate the Invitation for written submissions and/or 
paintings by children for the Children First Journal's third issue. 

Sir 

DCPCR's Children First Journal on Children's Lives is inviting submissions in 
the form of write-ups or/and paintings from children for its third Issue, on the theme 
`Back to School and Outdoors: My experiences after 2 years of lockdown'. 

The focus of the forthcoming issue of the journal is on learning from experiences related 
to the pandemic while moving on with life. It will cover various issues related to 
children, including issues of education, health and nutrition, child protection, disability, 
adoption, child labour, violence and abuse, and adolescent issues. 

We highly appreciate your support regarding the same during the second issue. 

Please find the Invitation document in both Hindi and English, enclosed herewith. We 
request you to kindly upload the invitation on your website (edudel.nic.in) and also, 
share the opportunity with the schools. 

This has the approval of the Competent Authority. 

Thanking you 

Yours sincerely, 

(B.C. Naru a 
Senior Consultant, DCPCR 
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